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16.06.2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
On Thursday 29th June, we would like to invite you to our first ‘Talking Points Café’ in 
the main hall from 2.45pm.  
 
To follow on from letter that was sent out last week, this is an invitation to see what 
your children learn in our Talking points programme.  
The programme uses age appropriate picture books and videos as a starting point to get 
children talking about their own health and mental wellbeing, their understanding of 
themselves, their emotions and those around them. It also teaches children the 
importance of being a good listener, a good friend and how to be brave and how to stay 
safe in many situations and who to speak to if they are ever worried or concerned. It 
also supports children in understanding about different families, relationships, religious 
differences and stereotypes.  
 
During our Café, you will be able to look through the books we read, look at examples of 
our work and see the key themes and discussion questions that we talk about in each 
year group.  
 
Tea, coffee and biscuits will be provided and we will have our wonderful diversity 
ambassadors available to show and talk to you about what we do.   
 
We, Miss Smith and Ms Helliwell-Moore, will also be around to answer any questions 
you have about our lovely Talking Points lessons.  
 
Hope to see you there, 
 
 
Miss Smith and Ms Helliwell-Moore 
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